

From:

Joe H. Harn

To: Cc: Subject: Brian K. Veerkamp; George Turnboo; Lori Parlin; Greg P. Ferrero; Brooke Laine Tiffany Schmid; Sue Hennike; David A Livingston; BOS-Clerk of the Board BOS Agenda 6-17-2025 Item 2 \$750,000 DTOT to CSA # 3 Ambulance

Date:

Monday, June 16, 2025 2:32:09 PM

Dear Board Members,

Tourism is a financial burden on the ambulance service everywhere, especially in the Tahoe Basin.

It makes sense that the ambulance service in the Tahoe Basin be subsidized with TOT. However, the City of South Lake Tahoe collects TOT too.

This \$750,000 subsidy to the ambulance services should probably be the shared responsibility of the City of South Lake Tahoe and the County.

Joe Harn Auditor-Controller El Dorado County